From: Terry Dwyer

To: Meetings and Documents Review
Subject: Meetings and documents

Date: Friday, 26 July 2024 5:27:40 PM
Dear Sirs

I have only just seen this consultation.

I am strongly of the view that all annual reports and all meeting notices and proxy
voting forms should e sent as hard copy by post whenever so requested and such
request may be a standing one.

Kind regards

Terry Dwyer

Terry Dwyer B.A. (Hons) B.Ec. (Hons) (Svd.) M.A. Ph.D. (Harvard), Dip. Law (Svd.),
FTIA4
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